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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are very pleased to be able to give you details of a Key Stage One 

educational visitor coming to Sparhawk in the Spring term. As part of our theme 

of Engineering and Science for the Spring term, we are being visited by Mad 

Science Norfolk, who will be delivering workshops for children in Year 1 & Year 

2.  

 

 The date of the Mad Science Workshop is Friday 19th January.  

 The cost for each child is £4.50. 

 If you are unable to meet the costs of the workshop, please speak to Mrs Carr 

or Miss Bowler at the earliest possible time. This will be in the strictest confidence.  

 If you are able to make this contribution, please pay into the school account:  

 

NCC Sparhawk Infant and Nursery School – Imprest A/C 

Sort Code: 20-62-61 

Account Number: 70111627 

Reference – “Workshop” 

 

 

Many thanks for your support  

 

The KS1 Team  
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